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Dear Gentlemen of the Great Class of 1976: 
 
Greetings from your Class Agents hoping that this note finds you well and in good spirits. As I 
write the Wabash Class of 1975 has just completed the celebration of their 50th Reunion 
from Wabash. All signs would indicate a very successful Reunion with 35-40 Class Members 
in attendance. They had good weather for the Golf Tournament and the out of doors nature of 
the Indiana weekend. 
 
We look forward to gathering next June in Crawfordsville for the 50th Reunion of the Great 
Class of 1976.Class attendance is what drives the success of the weekend. We will 
appreciate seeing as many shining faces as possible next Spring. Details will be 
forthcoming ..this is a perfect time to circle the dates on your calendar June 5 – 7, 2026. 
 
Life on the Campus is thriving ..six Members of the Senior Class have been awarded 
Fulbright Scholarships for study next year in Europe and South America. That is more than I 
can ever remember and a remarkable performance. Much credit is due to the hard work of 
Susan Albrecht who serves as Wabash College Fellowship Advisor. 
 
Sports wise the Wabash Train keeps rolling along. 
Baseball 27-15  
Lacrosse 8-8 
Track - All American mention for Will Neubauer in the 800 Meter and the team captured its 
11th Conference Outdoor Track and Field title 
Tennis -15-9 
Golf -a good mix of Tournament Results 
 
Monon Bell Football is in Crawfordsville this Fall on Saturday, November 15th.This is always 
a good lead up to the Reunions Weekend the following June. If you cannot be there in person 
the Game is always streamed. 
 
Wabash's 2024-2025 Giving cycle ends on June 30. Please make an effort to get online and 
send a gift to the College at wabash.edu/give. Of particular interest are gifts 

https://www.wabash.edu/give


designated to the Collett Fund. I mention this particularly because the outdoor Collett Tennis 
Facility will need to be rebuilt after the Campus Dining Facility moves back into the Campus 
Center. I suspect that the College will solicit the support of the Collett Fund. The last Tennis 
related gift we gave was, I think, a $75,000 gift to redo the indoor facility followed by a smaller 
gift to build Locker Rooms. 
 
As we all know, John Collett [W1924] was a great supporter of the College and its Tennis 
program. 
 
While we're discussing the Collett Fund, your fellow Class Members are certainly receptive to 
ideas for charitable support at the College. Please send along suggestions for consideration. 
 
Cheers to you all with the hopes for a quiet and uneventful Summer. 
 
We very much appreciate your fiscal year end support [June 30] for the College. 
 
RSword  
CF Miller  
Class Agents  
The Great Wabash Class of 1976 
 


